
Message from the Chorus Room 

MMS Chorus singers, to access your home learning 

assignments, you’ll have to visit my website!  Here are 

some steps: 

1. Go to the Thorntons Ferry School website 

2. Click “Teacher Pages” at the top 

3. Click on “TFS Music Class” 

4. Click on the “MMS Chorus Home Learning” tab to 

find your assignments 

Keep singing! 

Mr. McGinnis 


